


















































¥ The West Woodbridge Homeowners Association Ine,

6. Accessible Voting

We strongly disagree with the City Clerks recommendation to provide accessible voting by
appointment. The Municipal Elections Act, 1996, as amended requires the Clerk to have regard
for the needs of electors and candidates with disabilities and ensure all voting locations are
accessible to electors with disabilities. Furthermore, Ontario’s Human Rights Code has long
provided that all persons have a right to equal treatment without discrimination on the basis of
disability. One of the principals of conducting a democratic election is that an election must be
accessible to all electors and this must be a priority for the City Clerk’s Office.

We cannot assume that just because there was one elector who utilized the accessible voting
appliance during the 2010 election that this will also be the case in any future elections.

Therefore, we recommend that the City Clerk consult with the city's Accessibility Advisory
Committee, local agencies and persons with disabilities in order to create an election
accessibility plan.

These are only a few recommendations that we hope the City Clerk will incorporate in planning for the
next municipal election. However, we also believe that the City Clerk should welcome feedback from
candidates and electors to assist in identifying areas where changes need to be considered and ways in
which the City can improve with future planning of a municipal election.

We hope that our recommendaticns will be reivewed and if you require further information please do
not hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully yours,

Nick Pinto
President
The West Woodbridge Homeowners Association Inc.






